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During the year, we have been raising money for our hare sculpture that will form 

part of the St Elizabeth Hare Trail this summer. Our latest fund-raising activity was ‘crazy 

hair for the hare day’! The children looked amazing and we raised £120. This means that our 

total fund raising has exceeded our target of £650 for St Elizabeth’s Hospice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are fortunate to be working with the University of Suffolk who are studying 

our bat population. We have had bat sound recorders placed across our site and 

they have detected at least 6 different species of bat. We enjoyed a fascinating 

assembly by Mark from the University of Suffolk who has been recording the 

number of bats on our school site. We watched him put up bat boxes so the bats 

can be studied more closely – so exciting! 


